
YRRLC
Meeting of the BD
May 11, 2021
1:00 PM

Present: Dan O’Neil, Greg Holt, Tim Wogamon, Harold Riensche, Kathleen Whittenberger

The Directors discussed a variety of issues involving Landowners, Covenants and Landowner’s 
building projects.

The Annual Meeting of the YRRLC is officially scheduled for July 24, 2021 at the Fire Hall at 
Reed Point.  Notice of the meeting, agenda items and reports will be mailed one month prior to 
that date.

Current finances are tight, but deemed safe, as Road Work is being finished and paid for on 
schedule.  Work by Holden Excavating has been good.

Weed spraying will be done as weather allows.

Efforts are being made to collect delinquent dues.

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:00 PM.

Kathleen Whittenberger
Secretary Treasurer


